Le Bistro
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To: Mayor Wood and City Council Members

From: Kelly Smith-Blacha, Lorry Kemp-Owners
Roswell Provisions / Le Bistro

Date: May 6, 2014

Re: Letter of Appeal

This is our formal letter of appeal in reference to the denial of our request for
door alterations for our business, Roswell Provisions “Le Bistro”, petition #
HPC 201400788. We do not agree with the reasoning behind the denial and
it appears on the surface to be personal opinion driving the verdict rather
than actual violation of the written rule.
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Petition No. HPC 201400788

Property Location 953 Canton Street

Owner Rosebriar Court Aparments

Petitioner Lorry Kemp/Roswell Provisions
Petitioner’s Request Door alterations; Shutters on entry door

2001 Historic Properties Survey: Historic
1988 Historic Properties Survey: 1887

Zoning C-1/HR (Central Commercial District/Historic
Roswell)

Staff Recommendation
Staff recommends denial of the application.

Prepared by the City of Roswell Community Development Department for the Historic Preservation Commission meeting
of April 9, 2014.
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